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Pledge: 7:00 PM 

 

Board Attendees: Tony McClure, Cal Roberts, Dan Charles, Mike Wyckoff, Tom Yost, 

Dan Grey and Vic Gurinowitsch.  

 

Moment of Silence observed for veterans. 

 

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from the October 2021 meeting was read by Tony McClure. 

Minutes were approved.   

 

Treasurer’s Report: Cal Roberts reported a savings balance of $107,375.34 and a 

checking balance of $4,628.25. Treasurer’s Report was approved. 

 

Membership Report: Mike Wyckoff provided a membership report: 8 Board of Directors, 

23 Reduced Rate Members and 302 Social Members for a total of 333 out of the 350 

limit. We also have 32 Life Members, 4 Honorary and 9 Jr. for an additional 45 with total 

of 378.  

 

Mike Wyckoff had 4 application for new members: George Petro, Chris Loos, Rodney 

Biskup, Sr. and Michael Thompson. The applicants were all present and final approval 

was voted on by the membership. New members were welcomed by the President.  

 

Small Bore: Head-to-head matches have started with other clubs. Will shift to postal 

matches over the holidays. Anyone wanting to join the team, contact Mike Sabat or Greg 

Paff. 

 

Youth Shooting has started. At the last session, had 7 youth shooters. 

 

Youth Archery has been delayed to January 8 because of hunting seasons and holidays. 

This class will be scheduled for the 2nd and 4th Saturdays of each month. Archers can 

use the Archery building for practice. Heaters were installed over the summer to increase 

archers comfort. 

 

Tony McClure stated he would like to start Ladies night in January. Due to ammo 

shortage, an alternate source of ammunition is being researched to keep costs down for 

the ladies. 

 

County League: Vic Gurinowitsch reported that hunting seasons are in full swing. He 

gave a report of what Game Agents are looking for in the way of violations. 

 

Communications: None 

 

Bills: No bills submitted. 
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Unfinished Business: None 

 

New Business: None 

 

Work Day Items: 

Main item for the Work Day this Saturday is the work on replacing the ballistic sheets for 

the Indoor Range. Any help that can be provided by the members is wanted. The sheets 

are heavy and we need as many people as possible to get them mounted and installed. 

 

Dan Charles brought up that the Range Flag, the flag used to indicate that people are on 

the range, has been shot. When the Range Flag is posted, no firearms are to be used on 

the range until the range has been verified clear of people by walking the range. In some 

areas, the people cutting grass cannot be seen from the firing line. Any incident in which 

people are hurt can have repercussions beyond the incident itself. Insurance companies 

have very little tolerance for incidents at gun ranges. 

 

Before hunting on club property, make sure you sign in the log book. This lets people 

know there is someone on the property. If you don’t sign out, people get worried and will 

probably start a search for you. 

 

Elections were held for the Executive Board and Board of Directors. Results were: 

President:  Tony McClure 

Vice-President:  Don Spearing 

Treasurer:  Cal Roberts 

Secretary:  Mike Wyckoff 

County League Rep.:  Vic Gurinowitsch 

Count League Rep. (Alt):  Mike Sabat 

Board of Directors:  Dan Charles, Alan Gerard, Traci Gerard, Tom Yost, Dan Grey and 

Dom Tarzia 

 

Tony McClure gave an update on some of the issues the club is dealing with in the 

coming year. These include getting our tax status cleared up, getting new By-Laws 

approved, putting cameras on the ranges and getting the Securitas contract renewed. 

Members can help the board by reporting actions of people that are willfully violating the 

By-Laws and Range Rules. Send an email to gvsc101@gmail.com to report these 

violations. 

 

Christmas Party signups are still low. So far, we have 24 adults and 7 children for the 

party. Without additional signups, the party may be cancelled. Send an email to 

gvsc101@gmail.com to sign up. Cost is $10 for adults and free for 18 and under. 

Children 14 and under will receive a present. 

 

Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM.   
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